

YOU'RE INVITED TO JOIN US AT

CAMP NAKAMUN FEBRUARY 16-18*



WINTER RETREAT

*REGISTER NO LATER THAN SUNDAY, JANUARY 28 TO ENSURE YOUR SPOT!

Register online at **zbcc.ca** or grab a registration form from the information desk in the church lobby. **For details** about ZBCC'S Winter Retreat or to volunteer, please contact Marla Cameron by phone at **780-722-0341** or by email at **retreat@zbcc.ca**.

ZBCC'S WINTER RETREAT

Please join us at this year's annual winter retreat February 16-18. Held at the beautiful Camp Nakamun Lodge, this weekend is meant to be a time away with your church family to develop and strengthen relationships. All are welcome to join us for the weeked. The weekend rate includes 2 nights accommodation, and 5 meals. If you are unable to come for the full retreat, we encourage you to come for the Saturday only and enjoy yourself at a reduced rate! The weekend rate includes 2 nights accommodations and 5 meals.

Spend time with friends, old and new, play board games, work on jigsaw puzzles, swim in the indoor pool, relax by the fireplace or sit around the bonfire. Snow shoe and cross country ski rentals are also available. Please let us know when registering if you are interested! We hope to see all of you there!

CAMP NAKAMUN LODGE

Camp Nakamun is owned and operated by the Alliance Churches and is only an hour northwest of Edmonton. This outstanding facility offers a pool, hot tub, gym for indoor activities and a variety of winter sports.

Accommodation for adults and families will be in the Main Lodge or Heritage Building. Rooms in the Main Lodge include 1 queen bed, 1 twin bed, a bunk bed and a private bathroom with shower. Rooms in the Heritage Building include either 2 twin beds or 2 bunk beds and a private bathroom with shower.

ABOUT THE KID'S PROGRAM

We will offer teaching and activity times for children K-Grade 6 during the adult sessions (childcare for younger children will also be provided).

We are seeking screened and trained adult Ministry Personnel (as per Plan to Protect) to assist with programming for children. If you have any questions or are willing to serve in this area please contact **Joelle Bakker** by phone at: **780-266-1128** or by email: bakjker4@gmail.com*

Benefits of Assisting: An opportunity to get to know the families of Zion, blessing parents with a much needed break and the opportunity for subsidized registration.

Responsibilities Include: Helping with childcare during the adult sessions on Friday evening (1 hour), Saturday morning (2 hours) and Sunday morning (1 hour) and assisting the program leader in implementing small and large group activities during that time.

COMING SOON TO THE 19TH SEASON OF ZION'S FAMILY CAMP... ZION'S GOT TALENT!

Join us for the LIVE show at Family Fun Night where acts will face the judges in an awe-inspiring and death-defying talent competition! Sign up to perform when registering or cheer on your favorite act from the crowd at the Live Show!

^{*}For details about ZBCC'S Winter Retreat or to volunteer, please contact Marla Cameron by phone at: 780.722.0341 or by email at: retreat@zbcc.ca